
PASTOR  – REV. JOHN J. FULLUM 

PAROCHIAL VICAR  – REV. MARCIN CHILCZUK 

 

DEACON  – REV. MR. PETER STAMM 

 

WEBSITES: 

Church: www.sacredheartrccglendale.org 

Religious Education: www.sacredheartreligion.org 

School: www.sacredheartschoolglendale.com 

THE EUCHARIST 

 

SATURDAY EVE: 

 5:00 P.M. 

 

SUNDAY: 

 8:00, 9:30, 11:30 A.M. , & 5:00 P.M. 

 

HOLY DAYS: 

 Special schedule will be announced in weekly bulletins. 

 

WEEKDAYS: 

 Monday 6:30 & 8:30 A.M. & 7:30 P.M. (Novena Mass) 

 Tuesday through Friday 6:30, 8:30 A.M. 

 Saturday 8:30 A.M. 

BAPTISM  INFORMATION: 
REGISTRATION: By appointment ONLY; Please contact a Priest 
or Deacon at the Rectory at least 2 months in advance of the 
Baptism. BOTH parents must come in for registration. 
 

INSTRUCTIONS: Arrangements will be made at the time of 
Registration. Please bring birth certificate (if possible) to 
registration. 
 

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM: will be conferred on the First & Third 
Sunday of each month at 1:30 P.M. 
 

MARRIAGES: 
Arrangements for marriage  must be made by appointment ONLY; 
with a Priest or Deacon at the Rectory at least 6 months prior to 
the wedding date. Please log on to www.pre-cana.org for complete 
information about marriage preparation in the Diocese. 
 

CONFESSIONS: 
Saturday 11:00 A.M. to 12 Noon 
Thursday before First Friday after Thursday morning Masses, 6:30 
& 8:30 A.M. 
Eves of Holy Days: See weekly bullet in prior to each Holy Day. 

RECTORY: 83-17 78th Avenue  CONVENT: 77-05 84th Street  SCHOOL: 84-05 78th Avenue 

 RECTORY  SCHOOL  FAITH FORMATION CENTER  OFFICE OF PARISH MINISTRIES 
718- 821-6434  718-456-6636  Administration  718-821-3285 
718- 821-6452   718-386-5616 
   Personnel & Curriculum 
   718-456-9217 

PRINCIPAL: 
 MS. JOANNE GANGI 
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  MRS. SANDY HUTTER 
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  MRS. LAURA CIRAOLO 
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SACRED HEART CHURCH, EAST GLENDALE, NY 

SUNDAY – NOVEMBER 22 

 9:30 AM For the People 
 

MONDAY—NOVEMBER 23 
 6:30 AM Mei Rong Huang (Living) 

 8:30 AM Deceased Members of D’Avino & 

   Allocca Families 

 7:30 PM Catherine Mulvaney 

 

TUESDAY – NOVEMBER 24 
 6:30 AM Angelo & Concetta Lanci 

 8:30 AM Brian Speer 

 

WEDNESDAY – NOVEMBER 25 
 6:30 AM Gerardo Lanci 

 8:30 AM In Honor of the Holy Trinity & 

   The Blessed Mother 

 7:30 PM Parish Thanksgiving Mass 

 

THURSDAY – NOVEMBER 26 
 6:30 AM Adelaide & Harold Kominski 

 8:30 AM John Figliola 

 

FRIDAY – NOVEMBER 27 
 6:30 AM Donna Marie Connor 

 8:30 AM Domenico Mitarotonda 

 

SATURDAY – NOVEMBER 28 
 8:30 AM Carol McCarthy 

 5:00 PM Steven Whitman (Birth) 

 Julia Ann Abramitis, Kevin Barbitsch, Darwin Brodt, 

Marie Cronin, John Cruscuola, James Deifel, Joseph 

Divone, Ken Egbert, Rita Fuchs, Angelo Ferrara, 

Steven Foss, Lina Gagliardotto, Shane Patrick 

Hanrahan, Jennifer Hickey, Debbie Hofmann, Kevin 

King, Teddy Morgo, Roger & Rose Marti, Josephine 

Nicholson, Bill Niklaus, Sean O’Brien, Bonnie Opitz, 

Jerry Opitz, Maureen Ostermann, Rosetta Reina, Noel 

Jannello-Ruiz, Patricia Scola, Peter Schellenberg, 

Angela Sinacori, Jean Spadaro, Nina Squillante, Ann 

Steinmann, John Vollmerhausen, Karen & Steven 

Weber, Florence Whitman, Fr. Zanon  

THE TABERNACLE CANDLE HAS BEEN DO-

NATED THIS WEEK IN LOVING MEMORY OF 

JOHN PAULSEN 

By: Renzo, Jennifer & Gabriella Moraglia 

He will be remembered in a very special way at all of the 

Masses this week. 

THE HOSTS HAVE BEEN DONATED THIS WEEK 

IN LOVING MEMORY OF JACOB, MARIE, 

ROBERT & GERARD KOSSMANN 

By: Pat Kossmann 

They will be remembered in a very special way at all of 

the Masses this week. 

THE ALTAR CANDLES HAVE BEEN DONATED 

THIS WEEK IN LOVING MEMORY OF MICHAEL 

GIARRAFFA 

By: Sal & Maria Bommarito 

He will be remembered in a very special way at all of the 

Masses this week. 

THE HOLY FAMILY SHRINE VIGIL LIGHT HAS 

BEEN DONATED THIS WEEK FOR ALICE & RUS-

SELL SMITH 

They will be remembered in a very special way this week 

in our prayers. 

FLOWER DONATIONS 

 

For the Blessed Sacrament Altar 

In Memory of the Fuchs Family 



OUR LORD JESUS CHRIST, KING OF THE UNIVERSE 

REMINDER – 50/50 RAFFLE TO SUPPORT 

SACRED HEART PARISH – Envelopes are on the 

radiators in church. All it takes is $5.00 and you could be 

a winner. The next drawing will be on Monday, 

November 30th in the vestibule of the church after the 

8:30 morning Mass. As of November 16th, we have 

collected $435.00. 50/50 share is $217.50. 

MASS SCHEDULE FOR SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 29 

SATURDAY 5:00 PM FR. MARCIN 

SUNDAY 8:00 AM FR. MARCIN 

 9:30 AM FR. MARCIN 

 11:30 PM FR. FULLUM 

 5:00 PM FR. FULLUM 

 

CONFESSIONS SAT. NOV. 28 — FR. MARCIN 

REGARDING 2016 MASSES/CANDLES 

We have available the following Masses/candles for 

2016 for the Months of January/February/March. 

 

 6:30 AM 35 Masses Available 

 8:30 AM 34 Masses Available 

 7:30 PM   4 Masses Available 

 Hosts   11 Available 

 Tabernacle Candle 10 Available 

 Altar Candles  11 Available 

 Holy Family Shrine 11 Available 

 

These need to be filled. Please consider taking a Mass 

for a deceased loved one, or someone living, who may 

also need God’s blessings. If we don’t get these 

Masses filled, the 2017 Mass Book will be delayed in 

opening. Each week we will be doing a month show-

ing the Masses available. Thank you for your help in 

this matter.  

GOOD NEWS 
As you know our parish’s share for the Generations of 

Faith campaign was $725,000. Upon completion of the 

campaign, approximately half of the money raised 

would be returned to our parish to carry out renovation 

of our church basement. If the goal was exceeded then 

75% of that amount would be returned to our parish. 

The day before Commitment Sunday our parish was 

$50,000 below our goal. I am happy to say due to your 

great generosity, and the tremendous response on Com-

mitment Sunday, we have pledges amounting to 

$907,122. God Bless you for making this campaign 

such a huge success. Fr. Fullum 

STILL TIME TO BEGIN—DO YOU KNOW 

SOMEONE INTERESTED IN BECOMING A 

CATHOLIC OR COMPLETING THEIR SAC-

RAMENTS? Do you know someone who is inter-

ested in learning more about the Catholic Faith or is 

thinking about becoming a Catholic? Do you know 

someone who has been baptized but never received 

First Communion or Confirmation and is looking to 

receiving these Sacraments? If you or someone you 

know is interested in talking about their questions, 

the RCIA Program can help to answer their ques-

tions. There is no obligation except the opportunity 

to talk about your concerns. Contact Richie Hutter in 

Sacred Heart’s RCIA Program by calling 917-836-

7514. 

Ruben Ramos 

BLESSING OF EXPECTANT PARENTS will take place at 

the 11:30 Mass on Sunday, December 6th. If you are in the proc-

ess of adopting a child or have recently adopted, we would like 

to also offer you a special blessing as you enter the next stage in 

Family Life. Please invite and/or encourage neighbors and 

friends to join us in this blessing. 



NOVEMBER 22 2015 

BEREAVEMENT MEETING will be on December 9th from 

1:30-3:30 pm in the Parish Ministry Office which is located in 

the convent basement.  

 
THANKSGIVING IS ALMOST HERE and we are very grate-

ful to the Knights of Columbus who collected food donations for 

our Pantry this weekend at Stop & Shop and also to the Glendale 

Kiwanis who will be providing us with 40 turkeys. Additionally, 

we are happy to accept individual donations of food and turkeys 

because the unexpected always happens and with your help we 

can meet those needs. 

 

 

PARISH GIVING TREE— Begins today. Gifts will be 

picked up December 17, 2015. 
 

 

PARISH THANKSGIVING MASS will be celebrated on 

Thanksgiving eve at 7:30pm. A wonderful opportunity to say 

THANK YOU GOD for our many BLESSINGS. 

 

 

PARISH WEDDING ANNIVERSARY MASS will be held on 

Sunday, December 20th at the 11:30 Mass. All couples celebrat-

ing 25, 30, 35, 40, 50 or more years are invited to attend. Please 

notify the rectory by December 16th if you plan to attend. 

 

PARISH PRAYER SHAWL COMMITTEE will 

meet December 10th in the Parish Ministry Office fol-

lowing the Senior Meeting. We are always looking for 

interested people to join the group. 
 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK 

MS. JOANNE GANGI 
 

This is a short week for us, but the building is abuzz 

with holiday celebrations. 

 

Our students have been busy decorating boxes that will 

be used for the parish Thanksgiving Mass at 7:30 on 

Wednesday evening. Everyone is invited to celebrate at 

the Mass. Non-perishable foods may be brought to the 

church and placed in those boxes. Children are invited 

to dress as Pilgrims and Native Americans as well. 

 

Many classes will be celebrating Thanksgiving with 

their classmates this week. Some will be enjoying 

chicken nuggets, while others will be baking muffins 

and churning butter. 

 

School will be closed on Thursday and Friday this 

week. 

 

HAPPY THANKSGIVING TO ALL!! 

 

On this holiday we give thanks for all that God has 

given us. We are truly blessed. We also pray for those 

less fortunate that God will provide. 

 

Congratulations to Arthur Vollmerhausen for achieving 

First Honors for the present academic quarter at Cathe-

dral Preparatory High School. 

LET US PRAY for all the men and women who are serv-

ing in our Armed Forces especially: John David Schatcle, 

US Navy, Sgt. Jonathan Femenella, US Army, Kevin 

Shaloo, US Air Force, Lt. Mark Foris, US Navy, Keith 

Nonnenmann, US Navy, Joshua A. Ruiz, US Marine 

Corp. If you would like to add a name to this list, call Par-

ish Ministries at 718-821-3285 with the appropriate infor-

mation. 

If anyone is interested in working to decorate the out-

side church grounds, please contact Marilyn Meyers 

at 917-617-9468. Text works best. I am hoping to 

start the week after Thanksgiving since it takes a few 

days and dependent on the weather. 

 

We can also use supplies for restocking our inventory 

of lighting. We can use icicle lights for the gates, net 

lights for the bushes, and lighted garden figurines. 

LED works best. Please keep these figures in a reli-

gious theme, i.e., angels, candles, bells, holly, lambs, 

reindeer and candy canes. 

St. John’s University and Hearing Center at 152-

11 Union Turnpike is offering FREE speech and 

hearing screenings until December 12th. Please call 

the Center at 718-990-6480 for an appointment. 


